
All nominations by petition must be submitted by December 30, 2015.  Please contact Ronnie Lipham 
at 334-521-7049 with any questions regarding the nomination by petition.any time.  Equal Opportunity Lender and 

Board of Directors Nominations
The following credit union members were nominated as candidates for the expired terms on the board of directors:

 

NOTICE OF
ANNUAL MEETING 

AND
BOARD NOMINATION

Annual Meeting Notice
Members, our annual meeting is fast approaching!  Please join us and engage in the well being of your credit union 
on Tuesday, February 9, 2016 at The Bottling Plant Event Center (formerly the Event Center/Coca Cola Building) in 
downtown Opelika. There will be annual reports and election of officers.  There will also be door prizes and cash prizes, 
as well as entertainment. Refreshments will be served at 6:00 p.m., and the business meeting will begin promptly at 
6:30 p.m.  Reservations will be necessary for attendees and will be taken when calling any branch or emailing us at 
info@fourseasonsfcu.com January 1 - 31, 2016.

Jeanette A. Peters

Jeanette A. Peters is a retiree of the B. F.  Goodrich Tire Mfg.  and has been a member of the 
Credit Union for  over 35 years. During her 33 years of  employment, she held several positions, 
with the last one being Wage Benefits Counsel. As a Business Management graduate of Southern 
Union Community College, her prior service as a Credit Union Board of Director and Credit Union 
Supervisory Committee member gives her a great understanding of the Credit Union’s mission and 
goals, making her an excellent canididate for the Board of Directors.
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Emmitt Arrington

Jeanette Parker

Mr.  Emmitt Arrington has been a credit union member for over 25 years.  He previously worked 
with a closure team to complete all transition and closing aspects of the B. F. Goodrich Tire Plant in 
Opelika, AL, and he worked for three and half years at the United Steel Workers Local 753L as Co-
ordinator of the Career Development Program. He has over 25 years of executive experience with 
large organizations that includes over 25 years of accounting and over 15 years of human resource 
experience.  Mr. Arrington has served on our supervisory committee and is currently serving on our 
board.  Mr. Arrington’s strategic business knowledge along with his understanding of benefits for 
employees and large organizations will enable him to continue to be a significant contribution to 
our board.

Jeanette Parker has been a credit union member for over 25 years and is a retiree of the B. F. Go-
odrich Tire Plant.  She was the Shipping Supervisor and brings over 34 years of management/super-
visory skills.  She has served as a credit union board volunteer for over 20 years.  Mrs. Parker has 
taken extensive credit union educational courses which have given her an excellent understanding 
of the operations of credit unions.  She has been an asset to the credit union while serving on the 
board.   Mrs. Parker is committed to the credit union and takes her responsibilities seriously always 
looking out for the best interest of the members.


